
4th October 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been learning about the number 2 and showing it in different ways. We 
have also been making patterns and putting together jigsaws of Elmer. We wrote letter sounds 
in the sand and blended sounds using magnetic letters to help us read words.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

All About Me 

Phonics 
This week we learnt the sounds l, h, r, j and v. Click on the sounds below to practise at home.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/toq2Kpap/tB3Fer8e
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/8SZjVj30/hFrwQgmf
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/jjCeuwFi/uJuzsxSC
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/f8nEaBh4/DahYfGeK
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/aQ2Q7lqY/6JJaZsik


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read ‘The Tiger who Came to 
Tea’, and write invitations to the tiger 
asking him to come for tea. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn all about the number 3. We will 
understand that 3 is made up of different           
numbers and it comes after the number 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

old              furry  
 

stripy 
 

swallow            mouthful 

 Understanding of the World 
We will learn about the concept of old. We are 
going to be comparing old objects to new ob-
jects. We are also going to be talking about 
what life is like now compared to how it was 
for our grandparents. 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will learn about 
rhythms and nursery 
rhymes from the past. 
Click on the link to sing 
the song with your 
child. 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We are going to be learning the Nursery rhyme 
‘Sing a Song of Sixpence’. Click on the link to sing 
the song with your child.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Messages 
Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AdgUvDbZrE4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mtr4hOCq0Sg

